
Tendring Parish Council 

 

Response to the box ticked NO by the internal auditor for Objective H – Asset and investments 

registers were complete and accurate and properly maintained. 

 

The precept received from Tendring District Council included a small grant. Both the precept and the 

grant amount were incorrectly recorded as being precept. This has now been amended on the 

accounts to show the figures correctly as the precept amount and a separate grant. 

 

Rachel Edwards 

Responsible Financial Officer 

Tendring Parish Council 

 

27/6/2022 


